Monday, August 15, 2022

Greenville Conservation Commission

The meeting was called to order at 7pm. Present were Marshall Buttrick
and Stacy DelVal. The minutes from the July meeting were read and

approved.

Souhegan River - nothing to report. Water sampling is not available yet.
The water is very low due to drought.

Nashua River Watershed - status of signs not available yet.

TheDoonan Columbian lot survey is complete - we will walk the lot soon.
We will have a sign created to go on rte 31 to indicate it.

The site plan review for the Dunster Ave “event” venue has been moved
forward to Thursday, September 22nd at 7pm.

New Business: Marshall has recommended that we have a yearly review of
all the conservation easements that we hold, for instance Hemlock Hills
and the elementary school.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30pm.

The next meeting will be on Monday, September 19th, at 7pm



